August 25, 2014
Dear Parents,

 Welcome to a new school year! Many changes have taken place over the summer and our K-6 students are now all together in Beaverton Elementary School.  It is an exciting change for all of us.  In addition, I have changed grade levels.  After teaching 4th grade for several years I volunteered to move to 3rd grade.  I did so because I am going to be “looping” with my third graders to fourth grade.  What does that mean for your child?  It means I am going to be their teacher in third and fourth grade.  This is an exciting opportunity for me.  When I completed my Masters  Degree from Saginaw Valley State University I did my final project on Looping.  I spent considerable time reading and studying about schools and teachers who have looped from one grade to the next with the same group of students.  I discovered many advantages to looping. First of all, I will get to know your child very well.  I have found that once I get to know a student I can often figure out what motivates them and how I can best help them achieve to their greatest potential.  Having the same students for two years will help me to really get to know your child’s interests, strengths, and areas of need.  Another advantage to looping is that my students will start fourth grade knowing the procedures and each other.  Our learning community will already be well established and we will be able to pick up right where we left off.  Many students who have anxiety about a new classroom and teacher find looping makes them less anxious.  
More information will be coming home soon about a parent orientation which I plan to have.  At the parent orientation I will share information on our homework policy, classroom expectations, and the curriculum.  I will also answer any questions you have.  I want to get to know you as well.  We share the same goal which is helping your son or daughter become the best they can be!   
In order for me to begin getting to know my students I am asking you to please take some time to fill out the enclosed information form.  You can send it back to school with your son or daughter on September 2.  

I am very excited about spending the next two years with your child.  I consider teaching your child an honor and a privilege. Thank you for giving me this opportunity.  I look forward to meeting and working with all of you. 







Sincerely,








Bridget Rise

